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Fay Humpherson

From: Pamela Hollyman
Sent: 26 January 2024 16:15
To: Fay Humpherson
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Application for tree works 24/00040/TCA

This Message originated outside your organization.

Thank you Fay

I can confirm that your description is correct.

Many thanks for your help,

Kind regards,
Pam Hollyman

On Fri, 26 Jan 2024, 15:37 Fay Humpherson, <fhumpherson@chichester.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Ms Hollyman

Further to our conversation this afternoon, please can you provide written confirmation by reply, if you
agree with the following amendments to the proposal description:

‘Notification of intention to crown reduce by up to 1.5m on 1 no. Apple tree (T1), reduce 1 no. branch on
east sector by up to 2m and crown reduce by up to 1.5m on 1 no. Apple tree (T2) and prune by up to 0.3m
and crown thin by 20% on 2 no. pear trees (T3 & T4).’

Alternatively, please advise if any further amendments are needed.

Kind regards

Fay

To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this
picture from the Internet.

Fay Humpherson
Validation Officer
DM Admin & Business Support
Chichester District Council
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Ext: 23361 | Tel: 01243 534734 | fhumpherson@chichester.gov.uk | Fax: 01243776766 |
https://www.chichester.gov.uk
East Pallant House opening hours: 9am-4pm Monday to Friday

To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

________________________________________________________________________

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to whom they are addressed. However, any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and
do not necessarily represent those of Chichester District Council.

If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the e-mail to the intended recipient,
be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or
copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or recorded to
secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.

If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the Chichester District Council administrator.

E-mail or phone 44 (0) 1243 785166

contact@chichester.gov.uk


